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Lou Mansolillo

From: Eileen Moser <eileen.moser@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2025 5:10 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee

As a member of Sogkonate Garden Club and a gardener who has benefited from planting native plants, I am highly in 
favor of Bill H5099. Native plants are easier to grow, thrive on available rainfall, and help to sustain birds and 
insects that are critical to our environment. I hope that this bill passes. Thank you. Eileen Moser  
 
Eileen M Moser 
Little Compton, RI 02837 


